
Greene County Community School District 
Special Meeting 
May 11, 2022 
 
The Greene County Community School District Board of Directors met in special session on May 11, 
2022 in the District Board Room, located in the Middle School.  Vice President John McConnell called 
the meeting to order at 7:30 a.m. Directors Cindi Daubendiek, Michelle Fields, and Bonnie Silbaugh; 
Superintendent Tim Christensen and Board Secretary Brenda Muir were all present; Steve Fisher 
attended via speaker phone. 
 
Fields made and Daubendiek seconded a motion to approve the agenda as presented. Motion carried  
5-0. 
 
Superintendent Tim Christensen recommended terminating the continuing contract of High School 
Special Education Teacher Peyton Paddock, leaving Paddock on paid administrative leave to the end of 
the current school year.  Paddock was on school premises under the influence.  No request for a hearing 
had been received.  The Iowa Board of Educational Examiners will be contacted as required by law. 
Daubendiek made and Fields seconded the motion to approve the recommendation and terminate the 
continuing contract of Peyton Paddock.  Motion carried 5-0. 
 
Vice President McConnell declared the meeting adjourned at 7:35 a.m. 
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